
Prof. Akbar Masood pays a surprise visit to BGSBU regional office in Srinagar

Vice Chancellor, Baba Ghulam Shah Badshah University Rajouri Prof. Akbar

Masood paid a surprise visit to the Regional office of the varsity at Srinagar and

took stock of various activities of the office.

On the occasion, Prof. Akbar directed the officials to make the working of the

office more vibrant and create a help desk to reach out to the prospective

students who are desirous of seeking admission to various courses being

offered by the University. Prof. Akbar mentioned that the regional office at

Srinagar is an important subsidiary of BGSBU in the valley of Kashmir.

Mr Abid Qadri, in Charge of regional office Srinagar, appraised the Vice

Chancellor about various activities of the office. On the occasion, the Vice

Chancellor held an interaction with the staff posted at the regional office.


